
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Thursday 9th October 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We have been made aware of the following information regarding a set of children’s books. The books 

involved are the series Spy Dogs/Pups and Spy Cat books written by Andrew Cope. 

 

 
 

These books contain a link to a website which contains highly pornographic content. The book asks 

children to explore the website to find more about the characters in the book. It appears the 

website identified (on the back or inside page) has now been compromised and takes users to a 

pornographic website with no age verification. 

 

We have checked our library and book corners and can confirm we have removed these books from 

school. We are advising parents to check if these are present in your home and remove them from 

your children’s access. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Alison Pass 

Headteacher 
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